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This week our pupils did their PE Challenge to 

fundraise for those affected by the earthquakes in 

Turkey and Syria. 

The challenges looked like great fun – lots of children 

said they want to do them every week!  

Thank you all for your generous donations. 

Rocksteady are back in school on Wednesdays and 

they have some spaces left for any aspiring musicians!  

Please let the office know if you would like your child 

to join.   

If your child would like a “Let’s Connect” wristband, 

these are still available to buy from the office for £1.   

We hope you all have a lovely weekend.  

Joanna Sweeney, Assistant Headteacher 

 

 
 

 

These children will receive a 

praise postcard this week:  

Sprouts – Alex and Lulu 

Broccoli – Anshika and Jettson 

Curly Kale – Joseph and Nate 

Beetroot – Telico and Madina 

Basil – Modasir and Esme 

Thyme – Sasha and Ollie 

Mint – Luchia and Vitali  

Lavender – Dawud and Isla 

Cherry – Seanan and Khadijah 

Rowan – Luna and Yasin 

Willow – Omar and Sumayyah 

Oak – Ayaan and Grace 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Comic Relief will be on Friday 17th March. 

Don’t forget to wear something red! 

We will be selling red noses all of that week, for 

£2.50 each.  Donations will also be collected at the 

gate.   

 
 
 
 
 

 

Next Thursday 2nd March – SCHOOL CLOSED for Strike Action.  
Monday 6th March - Emily will be holding a SATs meeting with the Y6 children and parents in the Top Hall from 9am. 
Parents’ evenings are on Monday 27th February and Tuesday 28th February - please speak to your child’s class 
teacher if you still need to make an appointment.  
Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March – Strike days   
Friday 31st March – We are planning an Easter Bonnet Parade in the school playground.  Start thinking about what 
type of hat you might like to make! 
 

 
 

World Book Day is next Friday 3rd 

March! 

Come to school dressed as your 

favourite character from a book. 

We have some fun activities planned for 

all the children throughout the day.  
 

 

                          screech 
 

Have a chat with your child about what this 

word means and try to put it into a 

sentence! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Chisenhale is taking part in a spelling competition!  
It starts on Monday 27th February and ends on Friday 3rd 
March. Years 1, 2, 3, 5 & 6 will be taking part. 
The top 3 schools will go to the National Finals! 
 
We will set aside some time in school for the children to 
take part but we need your help at home too! 

Information of how to access the competition from home 
is attached.  HAPPY SPELLING! 
Your child's teacher will send home the username and 
passwords. 
Happy Spelling! 
 


